
Mass Intentions 

 

 

 
   

     
  MONDAY, AUGUST 20 
  8:30 am Theresa & Michael Gero, Tom Phillips, 
  Joseph Farrell, Phil Caivano 
  Bernadette Fischer-Durett 
    
  TUESDAY, AUGUST 21 
  8:30 am James Brady, Toni Chiarolanzio, 
  Tim Mohin, Rev. Daniel T. Davis O.P. 
 
  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 22 
  8:30 am Angela Toto, Nunzio Chiarolanzio,  
  Rose Reis, Vee Ping (Healing) 
 
  THURSDAY, AUGUST 23 
  8:30 am  Mary Teresa Rocco-Fitzsimons, 
  Ethel & Tony Crawn, Grace Pickel 
 
  FRIDAY, AUGUST 24 
  8:30 am Sam & Amelia Mantone, Bart Roberto 
   
  SATURDAY, AUGUST 25 
  8:30 am    Edward Delle Donne 
  5:00 pm Carlos Mauricio Bledt, James Corlett,  
  Frank A., Gwen & Joanne Picone,  
  Sam & Amelia Mantone, John Cisek, 
  Vincent & Catherine Vecchiarelli 
  7:00 pm Enrique Hernandez 
 
                     SUNDAY, AUGUST 26 
  7:15 am Carmela Iamartino, Natalie Siciliano,  
  Bartolomeo Roberto 
  9:15 am Mamie Picone, Douglas Wallace,  
  Theresa Leonard, David S. Carson,  
  Anna Bjorkedal 
11:15 am Alan Farner, Sr., Patricia Tackaberry,  
  John & Carmela Limone,  
  Tassy Anderson, Special Intention 
 

The Altar Bread & Wine 
For the Week of  August 26 - September 1, 2018 

 
are in memory of: 

 Frieda & Peter Freda 

 

Sacraments 

                          
 

 Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing in the name of the 
Father and of the Son, and of the Holy 
Spirit, teaching them to observe all that  I 

               have commanded you.                                                                       
         (Matthew 28: 19-20) 
 

Camila Maldonado Giraldo 
who was baptized August 11, 2018 

 
For this reason a man shall leave his father 
and mother and be joined to his wife, and 
the two shall become one flesh. So they are 
no longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, what God has 
joined together, no human being must separate.      
                     (Matthew 19:5-6)  
 

Amanda Motola & Matthew Shirinian 
who were married August 9, 2018 

Geovanna Vargas & Angelo Martucci 
who were married August 10, 2018 

Christina Crawford & Scott Dobrydney 
who were married August 11, 2018 
Maria Flores & Mateusz Wycislak 

who were married August 12, 2018 

 
 

Maggie Corley, Renee Reilly, Bill Buckley, Jack Farina, 
Jacob Shaw, Tommy Fitzpatrick, Geraldine Cucciniello 

 
PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME  

TO THE LORD: 
 

Josephine Garrubbo 
 

Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we 
gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven. 
 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, August 
11/12 amounted to $26,255.00. Your generosity to our 
Church is gratefully appreciated. 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Good Counsel Homes for the 
weekend of August 11/12 amounted to $8.00.  Thank 
you girls and boys for helping. 



 

  Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time              August 19, 2018  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May you walk with God this summer 
in whatever you do wherever you go. 

 
Walking with God means... 

walking with honesty and with courage. 
Walking with love and respect 

and concern for the feelings of others. 
 

May you talk to God this summer 
on every day and in every situation. 

 
Talking with God means... 

praying words of praise for the beauty of creation. 
Saying prayers of thanks for friends and good times. 

 
Asking God's help in all your decisions. 

Expressing sorrow when you have failed. 
May you talk with God every day.  

Amen. 
    

St. Vincent Martyr 
26 GREEN VILLAGE ROAD 

MADISON, NEW JERSEY 07940 
 

PHONE:  973 377 4000    FAX: 973 377 8242 
www.svmnj.org 

 

Parish Staff 

 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Pastor                               Sr. Noreen Holly, School Principal                        
FrGeorge@svmnj.org ..............................   ext. 101   nholly@svmsnj.org ..................................  ext. 201 
Rev. Darwin Lastra, Senior Parochial Vicar    Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Vice Princ./Dir. of Youth Ministry 
FrDarwin@svmnj.org ……………..……………..  ext. 102   Annemarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org ................. ext. 300 
Rev. Przemyslaw Gawlik, Parochial Vicar    Mrs. Barbara Armenti, Director of Music Ministry 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org …………………………..  ext. 257   barmenti@optonline.net ......................... ext. 262 
Deacon Robert Morton      Mrs. Linda Loria, Church Organist 
bobmort2002@yahoo.com ............... 973 361 4528   njlal@optonline.net ………………………………   ext. 262 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Pastoral Minister    Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Parish Business Administrator 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org ………………………  ext. 253   Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org ……………………  ext. 105 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, Director of Christian Formation  Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, Parish Secretary 
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org .................   ext. 251   maribeth.kenworthy@svmnj.org ………….   ext. 106  
 

Trustees:  Mrs. Barbara Doyle and Mr. Joseph Verbaro 



 

Stewardship Corner 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
“Watch carefully then how you live, not as foolish persons but as wise…” EPHESIANS 5:15 

A wise person recognizes that all we have and all we are comes from God. A wise person thanks God continually 
throughout the day for all His many blessings. A wise person realizes that God has blessed us for a reason and that He 
wants us to help Him build His kingdom on earth. 
Blessed Spirit of Wisdom, Help me to seek God. Make Him the center of my life and order my life to Him, so that love 
and harmony may reign in my soul. Amen 
 
 

Liturgy comes from a Greek word meaning the work of the people.  We 
are all called to actively participate in the liturgy each Sunday, but there 
is also the opportunity to serve as a minister. 
We are always in need of new Lectors (Readers at Mass) and Ministers of 
Holy Communion for weekend Liturgy at our parish. If you would like to 
apply to be trained in either of these ministries, please contact Jan at 

      jan.figenshu@svmnj.org or ext 253.  We will be training in the Fall on 
      September 15 and September 22. All ministers must be fully initiated, 
      i.e. receiving Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist.   

Any adults interested in working with our Funeral Ministry as Lectors and Servers, can also contact Jan Figenshu. 

     
 

                                             Holy Land Pilgrimage  – Feb. 3 - 12, 2019 
                    We are going again… don’t miss this opportunity…  
               -  there are only a few spots left - 
  
There are pilgrimages, tours, vacations and trips, but a visit to the Holy Land is a homecoming. 
Spend 10 days walking, praying, laughing and experiencing the Homeland of Jesus. This is an 
experience that will forever change your life! We will explore the Galilee, Jerusalem, the Judean 

               desert. Walk the path that disciples have for over 2000 years. We are blessed to have Fr. Jhon 
               Madrid and Jan Figenshu lead our group.  

For info or a brochure, contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or  973-377-4000 ext 253. 
 
                   

   LOOKING FOR PEACE? 
   NEEDING HOPE? 

   SEEKING A PATH TO CHRIST? 
   WANTING TO CONNECT? 

   ST. VINCENT MARTYR RCIA IS HERE FOR YOU! 
 

Contact Jan Figenshu at 973-377-4000, ext 253 or Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org to discuss the 
RCIA process and how it can help  to answer your questions and find your path through the Catholic Faith. 

4 WEEKLY INQUIRY SESSIONS BEGIN IN OCTOBER! 
Come and See . . . . . 

mailto:jan.figenshu@svmnj.org
mailto:Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org


Prayer 

 
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 

The Rosary is prayed every morning Monday - Saturday at 
8:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 8:30 a.m. Let us continue this 
devotion to our Blessed Mother. 
 

MISSIONARY COLLECTION WEEKEND  
This weekend as the second collection, Sr. Gertrude 
Nwachukwu of the Daughters of Charity of the Most 
Precious Blood located in Paterson will speak at all the 
masses about their missionary work in different countries 
such as Nigeria, Brazil, India, Philippines and Indonesia to 
help children suffering in different ways around the world.  

 

Education 

 
CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

Teacher's needed for instruction: 
Catechists and aides needed in Religious 
Education for our Christian Faith Formation 
Traditional Monday program for the fall. All 
training and materials provided. No 
experience necessary. Team up with a friend 
or relative and help to share the love of the 

Lord in this beautiful ministry of working with children in 
elementary grades.  
A pre-printed registration form has been mailed. We ask 
that you prayerfully consider enrolling into our Religious 
Education program and we are happy to have you and your 
family in the program (Pre-School - 8th grade). Please share 
this information with others as it's a great way to evangelize 
and spread the word how important religious education is 
in the development of our children. Also, if you choose not 
to join please let us know of your decision. 
We appreciate your submitting payment in full when 
returning the form, either in person or mail. Our office is 
open Monday - Friday, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. and our drop 
box is accessible anytime in the rear of the Parish Office. 
Any questions or concerns please contact us. Continued 
blessings and happy summer.  

 
YOUTH NEWS 

Registrations have gone out for the 2018-
19 year for teens entering grades 9 - 11 in 
September. If you did not receive one 
please contact Jody in the Youth Office on 

Thursday or Friday at 973-377-4000, ext. 301 or email at 
j.costello@svmnj.org 
 

A Family Perspective 
In today's Gospel Jesus speaks of eating his flesh and blood. 
Parents can identify with this, for they often feel devoured 
by all the demands of family life. This is unavoidable for 
children grow in the soil of sacrificial love. Parenting is not 
part time work. It is a consuming lifetime commitment. 

Ministry 

 
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 

For many years now, our parish has 
helped students get back to school with 
all the materials and supplies they need. 
This year our school supply drive will be 
held the weekends of August 25/26 and 
September 1/2. Your contributions of supplies such as, 
backpacks, crayons, pencils, colored pencils, glue stocks, 
yellow highlighters and post-it's sticky notes, etc … help to 
make the start of school a little easier and more affordable 
for many families.  Your donations can be placed in the 
vestibule of the church throughout the week. If you know of 
a family that could benefit from this outreach, please call 
Maureen Dorney at 973-765-9662. We are anxious to help 
all those in need. Thank you, again for your generous 
support. 
 

HOPE HOUSE FOOD COLLECTION 
This weekend is our monthly collection for Hope House, 
Dover. Items may be left in the church vestibule through 
Sunday. Your generous donation of non-perishable goods 
such as cereals, coffee/tea, detergents, canned goods, 
toiletries, etc. are greatly appreciated. Please be as 
generous as your means permit to help those in need. Hope 
House has acknowledged our last donation of over 600 lbs 
of groceries. 
 

FAMILY PROMISE THANK YOU 
Kudos to all the volunteers who helped our guest families 
feel welcome and cared for during the recent Host Week. It 
was gratifying to see so many volunteers come forward 
during this busy vacation season to help families in need: 
serving as friendly hosts, preparing delicious dinners, and 
assisting with set up and clean up. Your generosity enabled 
St Vincent Martyr to provide shelter for 5 adults and 5 
children. Please watch for our next Host Week in February 
2019. In the meantime, if you would like to help with 
organization and planning of this important ministry, please 
contact Laura Balogh at lmbalogh@optonline.net or Nancy 
Romain at nerdmr@optonline.net. 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
"Welcome back, and we hope everyone 
had a safe and pleasant summer! This is 
also reminder to our brother Knights that, 
due to the holiday weekend, our next 
meeting will be on the second Tuesday of 

September, September 11th, a day we will also remember 
with a special prayer.  
Officers will meet at 7:00 p.m., with the normal meeting 
starting at 8:00 p.m. Beginning with October we will again 
resume our normal meeting schedule on the first Tuesday 
of each month. Looking forward to seeing all of you there! 
Vivat Jesus" 

mailto:lmbalogh@optonline.net
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San Vicente Mártir 

 
Agosto 19, 2018 

 

 Experiencia Hispana 
 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 
Párroco           x 101 

FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario          x102 

 
FrDarwin@svmnj.org 
Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario          x102 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Przemek Gawlik 

Vicario           x 257 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org 

 
Deacon Robert Morton,           

Diácono permanente 
Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 

 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  

Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 

Dir. Ed. Religiosa   x 251     
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

 
Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes           x 300 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 
 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora       x105 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org 
 

Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, 
Secretaria          x106 

Maribeth.Kenworthy@svmnj.org 
 

 

 

La colecta del Pasado 11 de  

Agosto fue de 312 dólares. 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

 

 

 

Lecturas para esta semana- 
Domingo 19-Sábado 25 de Agosto 

Domingo:  
Proverbios 9, 1-6 
Sal 33, 2-11 
Efesios 5, 15-20 
Juan 6, 51-58 
 
Lunes: San Bernardo, Abad  
Éxodo 24, 15-24 
Sal- Deut 32, 18-21 
Mateo 19, 16-22 
 
Martes: San Pio X  
Éxodo 28, 1-10 
Sal 32, 26-36 
Mateo 19, 23-30 
 
Miércoles: Na Sra. Reina María  
Ezequiel 34, 1-11 
Sal 22, 1-6 
Mateo 20, 1-16 
 
Jueves:  
Ezequiel 36, 23-38 
Sal 50, 12-19 
Mateo 22, 1-14 
  
Viernes: San Bartolomé  
Apocalipsis 21, 9-14  
Sal 144, 10-18 
Juan 1, 45-51 
 
Sábado:  
Ezequiel 43, 1-7 
Salmo 84, 9-14 
Mateo 23, 1-12 

 
 

María Magdalena: La Tumba 

Vacía 

 
Esta semana comenzaremos 

reflexionando el capítulo 13 del libro 

De la Cruz a la Tumba Vacía, de 

nuestro obispo Serratelli, traducido a 

nuestra lengua.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

“María Magdalena aparece por primera 

vez, en el último evangelio, al pie de la 

Cruz. Los tres primeros autores del 

evangelio nos muestran a María de pie 

en la distancia. Sin embargo, el cuarto 

evangelio pone a María al pie de la 

Cruz (ver Juan 19, 25). Es un punto 

teológico. Levantado, Jesús está 

uniendo a sus discípulos dispersos en 

una nueva familia con su sangre 

derramada en la Cruz. Aunque Juan 

nunca menciona a María Magdalena 

siguiendo a Jesús antes de este 

momento, ahora le muestra que se 

niega a dejarlo. 

Todos los evangelios informan la visita 

de María a la tumba. Los recuerdos se 

acumulan en sus recuentos. Los 

detalles difieren a medida que su pluma 

se precipita para informar la 

Resurrección. Es Juan quien nos cuenta 

la mayor parte de la visita de María el 

domingo por la mañana. Aunque él 

escribe después de Marcos, Mateo y 

Lucas, nos transmite la mejor tradición 

histórica del evento. 

Cada evangelista nota que cuando José 

y Nicodemo entierran el cuerpo de 

Jesús, hay mujeres presentes (ver 

Mateo 27, 61, Marcos 15, 47, Lucas 

23, 55-56). María Magdalena y María, 

la madre de José, están allí. Miran, 

pero no participan en el entierro. Jesús 

está muerto. Su esperanza se extinguió. 

Sin embargo, el amor permanece. Los 

discípulos –masculinos- han 

desaparecido. Sin futuro; sin presencia; 

sin embargo, María persiste”. 

 

Continuaremos la próxima semana 

con este capítulo.  

 

Feliz domingo.  P. Darwin L.  

 

 

 

 


